
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Post Box: 156      Email: bcsea@bcsea.bt 
Phone: +975 2 322724/332546/326559    Website: www.bcsea.bt 

Fax: +975-2 325086     Location: Peling Lam, Kawajangsa,Thimphu 

MoESD/BCSEA (01)/Misc./2023/2024/746      21st May, 2024 

 

The Principals 

HSS, CS, MSS, LSS, and PS 

All 20 Dzongkhags and 4 Thromdes 

 

Subject: Opening of Student and Subject Registration for Board Examinations 2024 

 

Dear Principals, 

 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are writing to inform you that the 

Bhutan Council for School Examination and Assessment (BCSEA) is commencing the registration 

process for the Board Examinations 2024. As a valued institution affiliated with BCSEA, we seek your 

cooperation and timely action in ensuring the smooth execution of this crucial registration procedure. 

 

The registration process will begin on 21st May, 2024 and continue until 15th August, 2024. We kindly 

request your prompt attention to complete the necessary registration tasks within this given time frame. 

The Board has set this period to allow ample time for schools to organize and submit the required 

information accurately. It is of utmost importance that you adhere to the specified schedule to avoid 

any last-minute complications. 

 

Please note that after the aforementioned closing date, BCSEA will not entertain any late applications 

or new registrations under any circumstances. We understand the significance of this examination for 

our students, and hence, it is essential to abide by the prescribed timeline to maintain the integrity and 

fairness of the examination process. 

We believe that your esteemed institution's cooperation will be instrumental in ensuring the successful 

completion of the registration process. Our collective efforts will contribute to creating a conducive 

environment for the students to focus on their studies and excel in their academic endeavors. 

 

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your ongoing commitment to educational 

excellence and the growth of our students. Together, let us make the Board Examinations 2024 a 

resounding success. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we are looking forward to receiving your school's 

registration promptly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Kinley Dorji) 

Cc:- 

1. Director General, DSE for kind information 

2. Office copy 


